
Dear Kaitlyn Symington.


Re: DA application Gunnedah Waste Facility

Application No.SSD-8530563


I live at 10200 Kamilaroi Hwy. My objections are as follows 

Our forward thinking shire council have put our domestic waste facility a 
further 2.3Klm out of town why would you build a contaminated wast facility

Any closer to town and CBD. 


It is stated in the application that the position is out of flood area however it 
is in the flood plain catchment area where all waters make there way down 

Natural water courses to lagoons and eventually into the Namoi river. Any 
dust or pollutants would settle on these flood plains and would be washed 
down the water courses with the same destination the river. 


Noise who needs it and it is stated that noise from the crusher will exceed 
maximum levels from time to time


Tonage is stated at 250000 tone but add on their additives to process this. 

The plant is not the final destination so there must be 250000 tone come 
back out so there is a movement of 500000 tone. No final destination for this 
product has been given. 


I also own and live in one of about 27 houses that are within the stated 
1.12km of the proposed plant and there was no communication or 
consultation prior to this application 


Yours sincerely 

B A Edmondston





